
January 29, 2008

To: the pastors and sessions of the Orthodox Presbyterian Church

Dear Brethren,

Greetings in the name of our blessed Lord and Savior Jesus Christ!

The Thank Offering provides the opportunity for us as God’s people to give glory to God in
reflection on what he has done for his people over the last year. In thankful service to our God,
the Committees on Christian Education, Home and Foreign Missions of the Orthodox
Presbyterian Church continue the work which our Lord has given us to do on behalf of the whole
church. It is a joy, then, to announce that $743,093 has been received from reporting
congregations for the 2007 Thank Offering, exceeding the goal of $700,000.

I would also like to thank you and your congregations for your giving to Worldwide Outreach
(WWO).  In having received receipts for $3,028,068, the program committees of Christian
Education, Home Missions and Church Extension, and Foreign Missions reached and even
exceeded 100% of their budgets. How we praise our Lord for his wonderful provision through
your generous giving! We thank God for the great work that he has done in you and the great
work that he is doing through you.

Giving Summary

Thank Offering – $743,093

Total WWO 2007 Giving [includes New Horizons and Coordination] – $3,028,068

Foreign Missions Committee     $1,193,035
Home Missions Committee     $949,700
Christian Education Committee           $344,103
Coordination and New Horizons           $541,230

Please share this good news with your entire congregation and any who may be interested.

Cordially in Christ,

Danny E. Olinger

Danny E. Olinger, general secretary of the Committee on Christian Education, writing on behalf
of the general secretaries of the program committees of the Orthodox Presbyterian Church


